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Falcon Messenger August 30, 2019 Update 

Many apologies!  I had the wrong time for the PTSA meeting! 

Good Afternoon, Green Hope Families! 

Here are a few items for your radar: 

Dates 

9.5.19: Class Ring Order Day for Juniors-at lunch 

              Senior Session by Student Services, Auditorium 

9.6.19: Cap & Gown Grad Product Orders for Seniors-at lunch 

9.9.19: Falcon Coffee, 1pm-Come and chat with your principal, please check in at the main office 

             PTSA Senior Adv. Council-6:00pm, Media Center 

            PTSA Board Mtg-6:45pm, Media Center 

Off Campus Lunch Passes 
Students leaving campus for lunch starting 9/3, must show their new off-campus pass.  Students without their pass and/or need a 
picture, should report to the Media Center Tuesday or Wednesday at the beginning of lunch. 

Parking Passes 
All vehicles parking on campus starting 9/3, must have a parking hang tag from GHHS.  Any vehicle without the appropriate hang 
tag will be ticketed and towed if necessary. 

 

http://www.wcpss.net/greenhopehs
http://www.twitter.com/Green_Hope_High


Safety Notes 

Because our Commons is too crowded in the morning for safety,  we’re sending students on to their classrooms beginning at 

7:00am.  They are encouraged to eat breakfast in their classrooms, socialize with their friends, check email, get settled for the day, 

read quietly, etc.  If they want to visit another teacher’s classroom, they are encouraged to make arrangements with that teacher. 

We have designated areas for lunch (commons, collaborative spaces/locker bays, media center, front courtyard, Falcon Courtyard, 

basketball court, classrooms where SMART Lunch tutorials are being offered).  For safety reasons, students need to be in those 

areas.  

We continue to look at how to keep Green Hope High School a safe school.  All students, staff and parents are reminded that we have 

safety protocols, such as check-in at the main office, no propped exterior doors and locked classroom doors for this reason.  In 

addition, any member of our school community who sees or hears something suspicious is encouraged to contact a staff member 

immediately. 

Universal Expectations 

We spent this first week going over our GHHS social norms as a school through class assemblies and in our second period 

classrooms.  Here’s a link to our Green Hope High School Universal 

Expectations. https://www.wcpss.net/cms/lib/NC01911451/Centricity/Domain/15791/Universal%20Expectations%20Matrix.pdf 

Who’s Your Person? 

Whether they are new to our school or seasoned seniors, all students and families have four people they can go to in all situations: 

students and families have their own administrator and counselor for their entire time at GHHS. In addition, notes, paperwork and 

such will go to second period teachers each semester. Here's the link for your administrator and 

counselor: https://www.wcpss.net/cms/lib/NC01911451/Centricity/Domain/7382/admin%20duties%206.pdf 

PTSA 

Please go to this link for current info from your PTSA:http://www.ghhsptsa.org/ 

I hope you have a long, restful weekend! 

Camille Hedrick, Principal  
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